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Hearing dates announced for Kahnawà:ke Justice Act; 

S-2 (‘Matrimonial Real Interests’) law 
 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to announce the dates of two upcoming Community 
Consultations. 
 
The First Hearing of the proposed Kahnawà:ke law to counter Canada’s S-2 (‘Matrimonial Real 
Interests’) law will be held on Tuesday, 7 Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2014.  The First Draft of the 
proposed law will be presented and discussed at this Community Consultation.  
 
The Second Hearing of the proposed Kahnawà:ke Justice Act will be held on Tuesday,  
21 Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2014.  This Community Consultation will entail the review of the 
Second Draft of the proposed law.  
 
Announcements regarding public viewing of both proposed laws will be made in a timely 
manner. These documents will be made available before the hearings are held.  
 
Both meetings will be held at the Karonhianónhnha School gymnasium from 6pm to 8:30pm, as 
has been standard practice.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator   Lloyd Phillips, Chief responsible for ‘S-2’ law 
KLCC       Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke  
450-632-7500, kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca  450-632-7500, lloyd.phillips@mck.ca 
 
Ron Skye, Director of Justice Services 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-638-5647, ron.skye@mck.ca 
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